Bless Our Priests Bulletin Announcements and Prayer of the Faithful

Weekend of December 6th and 7th, 2025
Bulletin Announcement:

Next weekend, please consider contributing to the Bless Our Priests Collection. As Catholics, we  have a sacred duty to care for those who have shepherded us in faith. Your generous donation will help provide for the retirement needs of our beloved retired priests, who have dedicated their lives to serving God and His people. Thank you for your compassion and support.
Prayer of the Faithful:

“For the retired priests of our diocese, that they may experience peace and joy in their retirement for the countless years of service they have provided……….Let us pray to the Lord.”
Weekend of December 13th and 14th, 2025 
Bulletin Announcement:

Bless Our Priests Collection Envelopes

Please remember the retired priests of our diocese by making a gift to the Bless Our Priests collection.  This collection directly supports the welfare of all retired priests of the Diocese of Madison, including the rising cost of healthcare, long-term care, and medical costs. Envelopes for your gift are available at all Masses this weekend. Please use them to make your donation. Your generosity supports retired priests from all 11 counties of our diocese!

Prayer of the Faithful:

“For the priests who have faithfully served “Our Parish Name” parish especially those who are experiencing peace and joy in their retirement and those that have passed away to eternal rest in the Kingdom of God ……….Let us pray to the Lord”.
Social Media Wording:

Through the Bless our Priests Collection, you provide support to the retired priests of the Diocese of Madison. Visit www.madisondiocese.org/bop to make your gift today! 

